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 6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

VACANCY FOR QUALIFIED TEACHER IN THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION AND 

TRAINING 

 

 

Applications are invited for teaching posts in the Department of Education and Training.  
Applicants must by virtue of their citizenship, be entitled to take up employment in Gibraltar.  
There are currently six posts available which are tenable during the course of the 2009/2010 
academic year. 
 
The Department of Education and Training is particularly interested in receiving applications 
from candidates offering Mathematics at secondary  level. 
 
Applicants must have attained qualified teacher status under DCFS (UK) regulations. 
 
Candidates completing their training before September 2009 are also eligible to apply. 
 
Further details and application forms, may be obtained from the Department of Education and 
Training, 23 Queensway, Tel 20077486. 
 
Interviews will commence on 6th  April 2009. 
 
Applications should be handed in, together with all relevant original certificates, to The 
Secretary, Public Service Commission, Human Resources Department, Units 83-86 Harbour’s 
Walk, New Harbours, Rosia Road to reach him not later that 5.00pm on Wednesday 25tth March 
2009.   
 
 
 


